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Mail in voting has been successful in Oregon for a long time. It makes voting 

accessible for everyone. Our state has many rural areas, making travel necessary to 

reach voting facilities, which can be a burden. It would be a step backwards to 

require people to physically turn out to vote. It’s unnecessary and short sighted. 

There are many people that find it too difficult to travel & wait in line to vote. Our 

system is fine. Leave it the hell alone.  


